
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27th February 2024 

 

 

Years 10-12 

Careers Fair 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I am delighted to invite you and your child to our inaugural Careers Fair. The event will take place on Tuesday 5th 

March in the school assembly hall, 7pm-9pm. 

During this event your son/daughter will be encouraged to think about what career options are available through an 

opportunity to speak to a wide array of post-16 course providers and employers from the local area. 

Whether your child is currently making their options choices, completing their Year 11 modules, or approaching their 

final GCSE examinations, this is a valuable opportunity to consider a wide range of potential educational, career and 

employment options. 

The careers fair is organised in partnership with the Grand Orange Lodge of Ireland and I want to thank Mr David Scott 

(Outreach and Services Manager) for the work he has done in securing the range of contributors and participants 

attending next week. 

We look forward to welcoming you to school for our careers fair and trust that the event will provide some further 

food for thought on future careers and further/higher education options. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ian Matthews 

Principal  
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